
  
 

 

 
 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

This invasive species is new to MA, and can severely damage agricultural crops 

and other plants such as grapes, maples, fruit trees, and more. If you see any of 

its life stages: DOCUMENT, REPORT, and DESTROY. 

Send all sightings, pictures and locations, to concom@sudbury.ma.us  

We need your help to stop the spread of this invading insect and protect our natural 

environment! For more information visit https://massnrc.org/pests/slfreport.aspx 


